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Mr. Norman L. Maguire, 
626 N. Giradd, 
Albuquerque, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Maguire: 

Thank you for your report of reception of our test broadcast 
of December 22, 1943. 

Your report has been checkered wtth our program log, and is 

correct. Therefore, please accept this letter as verification 
of reception. 

Yours very truly, 

Edwin Mullinax 
General Manager 

AFFILIATED WITH THE MUTUAL BROADCASTING SYSTEM 


